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Dear Duncan Unsworth

COVID-19 Recovery (Fast-Track Consenting) Act 2020 - request for further information
— Whenuapai Development Project

Thank you for your application to refer the Whenuapai Development project to an expert
consenting panel for consideration under the COVID-19 Recovery (Fast-track Consenting) Act
2020 (FTCA).

As the project includes part of the Coastal Marine Area, the Minister of Conservation (Willow-
Jean Prime) and | will jointly decide on the application. We request the following further
information under section 22 of the FTCA:

1. In the event approval from Auckland Transport is not obtained for the proposed
Sinton Road extension, provide an alternative design for Site C, including any
change to the number of lots/residential units,

2. The number of potential ongoing full time equivalent jobs in the industrial sites.

Please provide the required information via return email within 10 working days so that we can
take it into account in deciding whether or not to accept the referral application.

Yours sincergly

Hon David Parker
Minister for the Environment
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